
February 21, 2020 
 
Cedar Falls School Board of Directors, 
 
My name is Calista Harper and I am a 4th year Junior in the Cedar Falls High School Alternative 
Program. I am writing to request approval of early graduation. I began my journey in the Cedar Falls 
Community School District in the fall of 2017, after earning 0 credits at Waterloo East High school 
during the 2016-2017 school year. I have worked very hard in the 3 years that I have been a student in 
Cedar Falls to put myself in a position to graduate on time and begin working toward my long term goals. 
 
My goal is to graduate from Cedar Falls High School, then attend Hawkeye Community College to pursue 
my CNA and LPN degrees to get a better paying job with benefits to provide for myself and my daughter.  
 
Thank you for considering my request.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
Calista Harper 


